
 
 

                                     City of Yuma Fire Department 

Press Release 
Date:   4/7/2025 

 

Subject:  Trailer Fire (Starlight Mobile) 

 

Contact: David Padilla Jr, Public Information Officer  

 

Release: For Immediate Release 

 

On 4/7 shortly after midnight the Yuma Fire Department received reports of mobile home 

fire in the 1200 block of 5th Ave. Yuma Battalion 1 arrived first and found a fully 

involved mobile home on fire. Yuma Engine 1 was assigned fire attack and began 

applying water to the fire. The fire was quickly brought under control, the fire was 

contained to the trailer of origin.  

 

All occupants evacuated the home prior to arrival and no injuries were reported. Crews 

provided an excellent job providing an aggressive fight. The investigation is being 

handled by the Yuma Fire Department Community Risk Reduction division.  
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City of Yuma Fire Department 
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Follow us at www.twitter.com/YumaFireDept 

@City of Yuma Fire Department on Facebook 

@yfdpubinfo on Instagram 
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